
Government pay offer below trade union demands
 Portugal 

The government’s initial offer of a pay increase of 0.9% for public service workers for 2022 is well below 
the demands of the main trade unions. Trade unions in the Frente Comum federation are calling for a 
minimum EUR 90 a month increase from 1 January 2022 with a minimum wage set at EUR 850. The 
SINTAP trade union has claimed an increase of 2.5%. The unions have a range of other demands 
relating to meal allowances, the pay structure and career development, arduous work, precarious 
employment, changes to the performance management system and working time. 
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